

Headteacher: Mr J Grant

Sackville School, Lewes Road, East Grinstead,

West Sussex RH19 3TY

Tel: 01342 410140 Fax: 01342 315544 Email: secretary@sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk

www.sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk





November 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

## Year 11 Parents' Revision Evening: Thursday 5<sup>th</sup> January 2017 5.00pm – 6.30pm How you can support your child in preparation for their GCSE examinations

This summer's GCSE exams form the platform for your child's future and how they are approached over the next few months will be crucial to her/his success. It is likely to be a very pressured and somewhat stressful period of time for all families and we wish to help in every way we can.

With this in mind we would like to invite you to a parents' revision support evening on Thursday 5<sup>th</sup> January. The aim of the evening will be to answer any questions you have, as well as to provide you with an idea of what your child should be doing in the lead up to the exams and how you can support them over this period. To this end we will also make available for parents the publication "GCSEs: What Can A Parent Do? 101 tips to ensure success".

In order to make this a productive evening we are asking if you could write down the three most pressing questions you have about the GCSE examinations process. This will help us prepare for the evening in the most relevant and appropriate manner.

We do hope that you will be able to attend the evening.

Yours sincerely

## Mr D Hayden **Assistant Headteacher**

Student's name	Form
Questions relating to the GCSE examinations process:-	
1	
2	
3	
I will/will not be attending (delete as necessary) the year 11 parents' revision evening	
Signed	Parent/Carer Date
Parent/Carer name (please print)	
Please return this slip to Mr Hayden by Thursday 15 <sup>th</sup> December 2016	











